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 Objection

Comments Independent studies have found numerous negatives outcomes from fracking including damage to
human health in a variety of ways. Polluted water and air are of particular concern. On top of that are
the negative impacts on wildlife and the countryside (this is an ANOB). I am also concerned about
heavy traffic on the narrow country roads accessing the site. Regarding earthquakes that have been
linked to Cuadrilla's fracking activities according to a British Geological Survey - and confirmed by a
report commissioned by Cuadrilla themselves - whilst of a small magnitude and apparently occurring
because of a rare combination of circumstances, Balcombe has a major rail link to London and the risk
is therefore too great. As with any technology, if there are health and safety concerns of any kind at
all, it would be completely irresponsible for permission to be granted. Health and safety is, after all, at
the forefront of everything these days. Or is it?
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